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To Whom It May Concern,

This letter is written to express our satisfaction with Jeffrey Darrel
Advertising. They have been providing superior advertising and printing
needs for Pace Pediatrics since 1998.

Orders are completed in a timely manner and the quality is excellent.
Customer service is their priority and it shows with every order we
place with them.

We look forward to a continued relationship with Jeffrey Darrel
Advertising.

Sincerely, :

J/ e Lerbs
linic Manager
Pace Pediatrics

Children’s Hospitals and Clinic of MN
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